We would like to invite all girls grades 1st-5th to join us

for Girls In Action. Our Mission Nights will be held the

first Wednesday from 7-8pm and the first Sunday from
6-7pm every month.

We will be working on earning our badges, learning about
missionaries and their families at our Wednesday night
meeting and will participate in mission projects at our

Sunday night meeting.

We will be packing shoe boxes for Operation Christmas
Child, putting together care packets for our shut-ins,
making cards for our shut-ins, and engaging in other

hands-on activities.

We’d love to see you starting in September @ V&



